
 

 

ISASI Elections Process 

 

Nominations for ISASI officer positions (for ISASI President, Vice President, Secretary, 
Treasurer, International Councilor, and U.S. Councilor) closed on July 7, 2024. 
 
We are pleased to report that elections will be necessary as multiple people have put 
forward their names for positions.  The next step in the election process is to announce 
the candidates – this will be done through member email shortly. 
 
It is necessary to set up the electronic voting system through our contractor.  As this 
process does take some time we appreciate the patience of the membership.  The 
voting will take place between August and September 15, 2024 and the results will then 
be sent to members and posted on the ISASI website.   
 
If there are any questions, please contact Troy Jackson at troy.airsafety@gmail.com. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Troy 
 
Troy Jackson 
Nominating Committee Chairman 
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